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The following is a comment regarding the LNG export proposal by Pieridae Energy, which is 
seeking approval to export gas using the M&N pipeline.

This project should not receive approval. The export of natural gas is not in the public interest. It will
 result in higher, not lower gas prices, and will profit a small handful of people, not the general 
public. In general, use of this nation's natural gas resources should be minimized to reverse global 
warming. Certainly, any gas that is extracted by the dangerous method of hydraulic fracturing should
 _only_ be used for domestic use, and primarily to bridge energy use until renewable resources may 
be developed. Export projects like this one undermine our nation's ability to adapt to the the realities 
of the future.

I would also like to comment that the period for comments on this proposal ought to be extended. I 
only learned today that this comment period would be ending today -- four hours before it closes -- 
and I have been following pipeline issues closely.

Yours,
Joshua 

Cummington, MA  01026
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